TOWN OF CASTLE ROCK

% FIRE AND RESCUE DEPARTMENT
OPERATIONS DIVISION
300 PERRY STREET o CASTLE ROCK, CO 80104

18 March 2016
All Affected Homeowners and Insurance Companies in the Cobblestone Ranch Subdivision

All,

Please allow this letter to serve as official notification that the Castle Rock Fire and Rescue
Department does have an auto aid agreement in place with the Franktown Fire Protection District for
automatic responses into the Cobblestone Ranch subdivision. This means that upon receipt of a call
for service, Franktown will automatically send the appropriate units for the type of call in addition to
the units that we send to ensure that the closest unit responds to the incident.

Castle Rock Fire and Rescue was recently notified that after our ISO review in 2015, our new PPC is
now three. Franktown Fire also had a review in 2015, and their new ISO PPC is also a three. Homes
within this subdivision are all within 1,000 feet of a hydrant (typically within 300 feet), and are within
five miles of a fire station.

ISO has also been provided a copy of the automatic aid agreement between Castle Rock Fire and
Franktown Fire, and they advised they would be updating their records to reflect this agreement is in
place.

Hopefully, this addresses any concerns that your clients may have in reference to fire and EMS
protection in this subdivision. If there is anything else | can do for you, please do not hesitate to
contact me.

Respectfully,

/W Geen, JT

Norris W. Croom lll, EFO, CEMSO, CFO
Deputy Fire Chief
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